
   

Dear Parents, 
 
Happy March! We cannot believe that it is already March! We only have about 3 more 
months left together! We are so proud of how much the children have grown so far this 
school year! Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in helping to make the 
first five months a smooth transition into our school year! 
During the month of March, we will be learning about the Dr. Seuss and celebrate our love 
of reading, zoo/circus/jungle animals, St. Patrick’s Day, all kinds of weather and then end 
the month with welcoming Spring! The children will listen to numerous stories to learn 
about our March themes! Our activities will include a numerous Dr. Seuss crafts, St. 
Patrick’s Day crafts etc.  
As a reminder, please send in a nut free snack; if it is processed in a facility that has 
nuts in it, we cannot open it. 
The weather the last few weeks have been all over the place so please continue to send 
them in with jackets/coats, hats and gloves/mittens! Even if they do not need it when they 
come in, the weather changes quickly and they might need it when we go to the playground 
of for a walk! 
 
If you have any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to email me at 
missrhiannon1@gmail.com 
 
Always, 
Miss Rhiannon, Mrs. Bianco, Mrs. Elvira 

Letter: Ll, Mm, Nn, Oo 
Number: 9, 10, 11 
Shape: Triangle 
 

Important Dates: 
2/28-3/4 – Dr. Seuss Week 
 
3/1 – Mardi Gras 
 
3/2 – Wacky Wednesday (dress 
wacky in Room 7) 
 
3/2 – Parent Zoom 7 PM; Ash 
Wednesday 
 
3/11 – Noelle’s Birthday 
 
3/15 – Zany Dress Down Day 
(mismatched, backwards clothes, 
shoes, etc.) 
 
3/17 – St. Patrick’s Day – WEAR 
GREEN 
 
3/19 – St. Joseph’s Day 
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